
The curricula of the programs are
complementary and supportive. Using the
strengths of the Apsáalooke culture, the
organizations worked together to create a
new,culturally competent, blended training.

Pathway of a
Messenger

For more information contact: 
Beth Ann Carter
beth.carter@montana.edu
406.925.1261

messengersforhealth.org
healthinfo.montana.edu 

Messengers are CHWs who are Apsáalooke
Tribal members that have established trust
and respect within their communities.

Messengers for Health partnered with the
Montana Office of Rural Health/Area Health
Education Center (AHEC) to develop a
training for Community Health Workers
(CHWs) in Indigenous communities called
Pathway of a Messenger.


